
Dear Senate Rules Committee: 
I urge you to support HB 4075A and move it forward. 
Killing coyotes in contests is barbaric and beyond cruel. 
Science shows that randomly killing coyotes causes them 
to increase breeding, thereby increasing conflict with 
livestock. 
PLEASE PASS THIS BILL!!!! It had bi-partisan support in 
the House and needs to go to the Senate. 
Sincerely, 
Ingrid Lustig 
61192 Loy Ln, Bend, OR 97702 
   
 


